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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

April 4, 2016

Dr. Ray Perren

President

Lanier Technical College

2990 Landrum Education Drive
Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Dr. Perren:

Thank you for your letter of January 19, 2016, notifying the Commission of two new technical
certificates of credit to be offered on the main campus beginning May 2016:

e Process Control Technician [-—15 semester credit hours; 100% of courses are currently
offered in the Industrial Systems Technology A.A.S. degree program

e Process Control Technician [I—11 semester credit hours; 73% of courses are currently
offered in the Industrial Systems Technology A.A.S. degree program

For the most part, the technical certificates are a repackaging of existing courses.
We accept the notification and require no additional information.
Best regards,
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Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
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cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson, Vice President, Institutional Effectiveness
and Operations at Forsyth Campus
Dr. Steven M. Sheeley
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